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VIA RESS 

 

October 13, 2009 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319, 27
th

 Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

 

Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc. 

OEB Consultation on Next Prescribed Payment Amounts Application 

AMPCO Attendance at Stakeholder Consultation 

Board File No. EB-2009-0331 
 

 

Pursuant to the Board’s letter dated September 24, 2009, please be advised that AMPCO’s consultant 

Mr. Tom Adams will attend the stakeholder consultation on October 22, 2009 and on October 23, 2009 

if necessary. 

 

Please contact me if you require additional information or have any questions. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 

 

 

Adam White 

 

President 

Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario 

 


